
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION 
 
 
 

NE DELAWARE AVENUE AND NE 18TH STREET 
PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS 

 
 

Ankeny, Iowa 
 

December 2, 2019 
 
 

This is to certify that the construction improvements on the NE Delaware Avenue 
and NE 18th Street Pedestrian Improvements project have been completed in 
substantial compliance with the plans and specifications for the project.   The final 
contract amount is $52,419.50.  I hereby recommend acceptance of the project. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John W. Haldeman, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 
Snyder & Associates, Inc. 
Iowa License Number 15808 
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